
 

Board Meeting To Be Held Virtually  
 

The Erie 1 BOCES Board of Education meets generally on the second Wednesday of every 
month at 4:00 p.m. During COVID-19 we will adhere to the Governor’s Executive Order to hold 
meetings virtually. Agendas, meeting minutes and video streams are posted on BoardDocs. 

 

If you have any questions or need more information, please contact Board Clerk Patricia 
Hochadel, at 716-821-7002 or email at phochadel@e1b.org. 

 
A meeting link is posted below. This will allow members of the public, board members and 
school administrators to attend virtually. The meeting will be recorded, and a transcript 
provided following the meeting. 

 
The change in format is designed to comply with the governor’s executive order (202.1), in the 
interest of public health and safety. 

 
Login to Virtual Meeting 
Members of the public may join the meeting via the following methods: 

 
From a computer: 

• Join the meeting using this link 
 

From a phone: 
 
• Dial 716-558-5555 

• Enter the Event code or Access Code: 193426193 and press # 
• When prompted for an Attendee ID press # 

https://go.boarddocs.com/ny/e1b/Board.nsf/Public
mailto:phochadel@e1b.org
https://e1b.webex.com/meet/boardmr
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